
From: Shelia Welch <Shelia.Welch@caresouth-carolina.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/21/2014 10:57:16 AM
Subject: Centenarian Certificate

We have a client in Chesterfield County that will be 100 years old on December 3rd. Family and friends have planned a 
celebration for her on December 3, 2014. You are invited to attend if possible. I also, would like to request a 
certificate or proclamation of some sort to recognize her from the SC LGOA. Her name Ms. Pearl Avant. Her info if 
needed can be found in AIM. Thank you in advance for your continued support.

Shelia Capps Welch, Director
Vantage Point,a division of CareSouth Carolina, Inc.
Pee Dee Region Area Agency on Aging and Disability Resource Center

843-383-8632 Office
843-383-8754 Fax
843-230-1277 Cell

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information, including health information, that is privileged, 
confidential, and the disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY
PROHIBITED.

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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